
 

More Easter Flower Donations 

In Memory of: 

Andrew Grennik 

Anastasia & Lawrence Martin  

Helen & John Kailyar 

Clifford Enslen 

Paul Glagola 

In honour and health and safe keeping of : 

Andrea & C.  Peter (Children of Helen DeRose) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint Andrew Orthodox Church 

201 Penn Avenue, 
Lyndora, PA 16045 

Church (724) 285 6010  Presbytery (724) 285 1336 

www. standrewlyndora.com 

Times of Services 

  Apr 22 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

   29 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

  May  5 Sat 5:30 PM Vespers 

   6 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

   13 Sun 10:00 AN Divine Liturgy 

   19 Sat 5:30 PM Vespers 

   20 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

 

 April 22, 2018  
Sunday of the Holy Myrrhbearing Women 



 

 

Pierogi Making Party Dates 

Dates that the Sisterhood of the Altar will be making pierogis are as 

follows: 

April 25, 26 & 27 and  

 May 23, 24 & 25 (optional). 

Invitation to the Parish 

Deacon (Seraphim) Wayne & Elizabeth Truckley and 

their family cordially invite  the parish to a light lunch at 

the parish coffee hour on today in celebration of their 

50th wedding anniversary. 

Many blessed years! 

Remember to always drive safely 

And 

don’t even think of drinking and driving! 

May Times of services (Con’t) 

  May 26 Sat 09:30 AM Divine Liturgy 

       Blessing of the Graves; 

       Butler Memorial Park 

   27 Sun   Pentecost 

     10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

       Kneeling Prayers 

Parish Council News 

At the parish council last Thursday, March 19, 2018, the following were elected: 

   Jeff Campbell  Parish President 

   Steve Milich  Vice President 

   Mary Ann Skero Treasurer 

   Eva Jean Minto Recording Secretary 

The next parish council will be held at 6:30 PM, Thursday, May 5, 2018. 

  From the Pastor 
With the change of leadership in the parish council 

I would like to thank Andrew Skero, the past presi-

dent, for all of the hard work he generously con-

tributed over the many years in conducting the 

business of the council.  Andrew was diligent in 

representing the parish and we thank him for stay-

ing on the council in his new position as trustee. 

Also I would like to thank Rev. Deacon Trukley for his valuable contribution to the 

parish council in his years as vice president. His resignation came as a surprise to 

all of us and he did so to allow younger people to become more involved.  Howev-

er, he will still come to our meetings and  offer his usual sound advice in a non-

voting capacity.  

And to the new parish president, Jeff Campbell, and the new vice president, Steve 

Milich  I offer them Gods blessings. 

To the m all, may the Lord bless them and keep them, shine His countenance up-

on them and be gracious to them!  May the Lord uncover His face to them and 

bring them peace (Num. 6:23-26). 

 

Very Rev. Archpriest (Andrew) Keith W. Lowe 

Locum 


